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For immediate release 

SECP urges companies to chip in for building of dams 

ISLAMABAD, July 13: Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP) while complementing 

the initiative of the Honorable Supreme Court of Pakistan has issued a circular, encouraging companies 

to contribute to the great national cause of building dams.  

 

The SECP has motivated companies that as part of corporate social responsibility this initiative will go a 

long way in resolving the water crisis being faced by the country. The circular states that the construction 

of these dams will not only help in meeting the water need in coming decades, but will also increase the 

business activity leading to boom in the corporate sector. 

 

The Finance Division has already opened account No 03-593-299999-001-4 under title “DIAMER 

BASHA AND MOHMAND DAM FUND–2018” and IBN No PK06SBPP0035932999990014 for 

raising funds for the construction of above-mentioned dams. 
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